
ROCKFORD MIDDLE SCHOOL 
CENTER FOR ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES

RMS-CES Families,

    We have had a wonderful week with both 5th and 6th-grade students going on field trips to
Baker Park and many exciting things happening here in the building. There are so many positive
things happening in our classrooms.

Twins Tuesday:  Let’s face it… the Minnesota Twins haven’t been in the playoffs for quite some
time, so any student who wants to wear their twins' gear, or the colors of navy, red, and white on
Tuesday to show our support for game 3 are welcome to do so! We have to take the opportunity
while we can!

Conferences: On October 17th from 3:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. staff will be available for Parent-
teacher conferences. This will be an opportunity for parents to connect with teachers. We
recognize that our parents who choose to attend conferences might want to see a variety of
different teachers. Conferences will be an open format where parents can wait in line to meet
with your child’s teacher. We recognize that there is no perfect conference format, but
traditionally it is reserved as an optional time if parents want to come in regarding the students'
progress or concerns.  

Friendly Reminder: Our students have really done a great job following the Cell Phone Expectations.
This week we saw a slight uptick in students corrected for cell phones, specifically with a few
phones taken because they had their cameras up. Just a friendly reminder that recording, filming,
or photography of students, staff members, or school activities on your school or personal
electronic device is strictly prohibited unless given permission to do so by school staff for a
specific purpose.

Colder Weather: As the weather cools we recognize that oftentimes middle schoolers seek
independence on all things related to their dress. Please help encourage your child when to wear
long sleeves/jackets, etc. This reminder is predominantly because we often go outside during the
school day

Wishing you all an amazing weekend ahead!

Paul Warzecha
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Deep Portage 2023

RMS-CES
Conferences

October 17th, 2023

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FZhRtxO75cuwGUjtbh7szkorKBlD_PAoWLt7zJLU9iM/edit
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Picture Retake Day will be
Friday, October 13th 

6051 Ash Street   Rockford, MN  5537                                            Phone 763-477-5831   Fax  763-477-5832

Please call our attendence line to report your child absent. 
763-477-7525

IMPORTANT UPDATE TO FIELD TRIP DATES: 
Due to a scheduling conflict with The Raptor Center, the 6th
Grade and 7th Grade Baker trip dates have been swapped. 

6th Grade - October 6
7th Grade - October 24
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Taher is Hiring! Taher is looking for a few amazing
people to join their Rockford kitchen team!



Reminders & Opportunities:
RMS-CES PARENT/COMMUNITY NEWS 

Classroom Wish Lists

Click Here

Please order your RMS-CES yearbook
for the 2023-2024 school year, please
have your student turn in $20 to the

office. or Order online at
www.yearbookforever.com

Thank yoU!

The nurses office could use  
kleenex donations. Please
send with your student to
drop off in RMS-CES office

PROM FUNDRAISERS! 

Sunday, Oct 8 & Sunday,
March 3

Join Class of 2025 Rockford Prom committee
at Billy's for ManCave/Purse Bingo. Doors
open and 10am. Bingo starts at 11am. All

proceeds go to Prom 2024
**Not an ISD 883 sponsored event**

https://www.rockfordfoundation.org/events/wishlists/
https://yearbookforever.com/


Attention:  Governor Walz signed a bill into law to provide

breakfast and lunch at no charge to students at participating

schools, beginning in the fall for the 2023-24 school year. 

Reminders & Opportunities:
RMS-CES PARENT/COMMUNITY NEWS 

FOOD SERVICE REMINDER:
Please check your parent portal for notifications
(letters) regarding current food service balances.

Application for Education
benefits: 

If you haven’t already done so, please take a moment to
fill out this FORM.  Our school also receives state funding

for technology based on qualifying families! For more
information or a Spanish version, click HERE. 

Please note, per our School Board approved School Meals Policy, Low Account
Balance and Negative Account Balance email reminders will continue to be sent.

Since Rockford Area Schools are not receiving additional meal funding at this
time, it remains the parent(s)’ or guardian’s responsibility to ensure adequate funds

are available in the meal account. 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1688348716/rockfordk12mnus/vopr2wzjahgfwymn8tts/2023-24ApplicationforEducationalBenefitsPacket-English.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1691417971/rockfordk12mnus/m5ph0tqda3kvwpk6fotz/2023-24ApplicationforEducationalBenefitsPacket_Spanish.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1691417971/rockfordk12mnus/m5ph0tqda3kvwpk6fotz/2023-24ApplicationforEducationalBenefitsPacket_Spanish.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1679495524/rockfordk12mnus/cjnls8ezowwc2nfh1xa3/Policy534R_1.pdf


School Store HoursSchool Store HoursSchool Store Hours

Reminders & Opportunities:
RMS-CES PARENT/COMMUNITY NEWS 

Free adult English classes 
begin on September 20 and go through May
(following the Rockford school calendar). 

Come at 6:00 pm on Wednesdays to 
Room 804 at the Rockford Community Center. 

Practice listening, speaking, reading, and writing. 
All levels welcome! 

Call Rockford Community Education 
at (763) 477-4563 or 

email Shannon Kolhei at jskolhei@gmail.com.

  ADULTADULT
ENGLISHENGLISH
CLASSCLASS

Get your Rocket Gear
at our very own
school store! 

mailto:jskolhei@gmail.com


Team Building

At Baker Park, students worked in
small groups together on various

challenges. Students had to
communicate ideas and listen to group

members in order to complete the
challenge. By collaborating together as

a team challenges were completed.  





Sixth graders had the
opportunity to experience

everyday life in an
imaginary North West
Company brigade and

prehistoric times at Baker
Outdoor Learning Center

today. They practiced bow
drills, atlatls, fire making,

axe throwing, cooking,
active games and spent

the day in the woods
together!



This week students began their first Mission to
Mars. In this experiment, students made
scientific observations to compare two

unknown substances. When these substances
interact with water, they have opposite

outcomes! One of the substances is
hydrophobic and one is hydrophilic. Students

practiced making scientific observations,
recording data, and general lab procedures. 



SCIENCE with Ms. Sarsland

In Ms. Sarsland's 7th grade science classes we are off
to a terrific start. Students are testing their questions

with the scientific method and finding several
different results. It's fun to see inquiry in action. Soon
we are going to say "The Guppies Are Coming..." as

we transition to Bottle Biology. In the meantime, we
are also creating Ecosystems of North America
booklets that show diversity from Alaska to the
Florida Keys. It's been great getting to know this
year's amazing 7th graders and experience their

learning and wonderful personalities!


